
 

 

Pumpkin 

parade 

 
Slindon Church of England Primary School 

Parents and Friends Association 

Bring a pumpkin to school that you have either carved, dressed up 

or painted during half term - the more creative the better(No scary 

masks, please). 

Bring your pumpkin into school on Monday 30th October 2017 

Your decorated pumpkin will be able to join in the parade and will 

be displayed at the front entrance to the school for everyone to 

admire. 

A certificate will be given to all that take part, in exchange for a 

50p fee for entering your pumpkin in the parade. 

Please clearly label your pumpkin with your name and class. 

Please collect your pumpkin on Friday 3rd November  

Next PFA meeting is Friday 3rd November 3pm in The Glade 
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